TOWN OF MAXTON
Notice of Public Hearing
Water and Sewer Rate Increase

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Maxton
Board of Commissioners will hold a Public
Hearing on May 20, 2025 at 7:00p.m., in the
Chambers of Town Hall building located at 201
McCaskill Avenue Maxton, NC 28364,
concerning the fifteen (15) percent rate
increase of the current Water and Sewer Rates.
Public participation is warranted and welcome
to discuss the reasons for rate increase. For
more information, please contact the Maxton
Town Hall Office at (910) 844-5231.



